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Letter No. 2016/196         Date: 08.12.2016 
 

The Chairman, 
Indian Banks’ Association 
Mumbai. 
 
Dear Sir, 

 

RESOLUTION OF PENDING ISSUES PERTAINING TO  

DISCIPLINARY MATTERS SUBMITTED IN XTH BIPARTITE SETTLEMENT 

 

We wish to draw your attention towards unresolved issues of Xth Bipartite Settlement, in 

respect of disciplinary and vigilance proceedings. Though formal discussions with officials of 

IBA took place with our Confederation on 2-3 occasions but no progress was made and the 

issues have remained inconclusive till date. We are submitting the pending issues once 

again with our views thereon, with this letter.  

 

Kindly arrange to hold a meeting urgently, whereby our views can further be clarified to the 

IBA officials for taking up at appropriate level. We hope that all our pending issues 

pertaining to 10th BPS with regard to disciplinary matters would be resolved at the earliest 

so that no time is wasted on the long pending issues and we can concentrate exclusively on 

the issues pertaining to 11th BPS. It will not be out of place to mention that D.O.F.S, MOF, 

Govt. of India has already sent three communications to PSBs and IBA to ensure to 

conclude the negotiation/ next wage settlement by the effective date, i.e. 1.11.2017, 

positively. 

 

We expect and await an early response in this regard. 

 

Thanking you, 

Faithfully Yours, 

 
  (HARVINDER SINGH) 
  GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

 
Encl: Issues regarding disciplinary and vigilance proceedings along with our 
views 


